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7 October 2013
To Parents/Carers Year 11 Students GCSE Mathematics 

Dear Parents/Carers,
GCSE Mathematics (early entry) 6 November 2013 and 8 November 2013

I am writing to tell you about some GCSE Maths plans at Tallis.  A really important part of the success of any Tallis student is the relationship that the school has with you, their parents and carers.   I hope that means that we can work together to make sure that your son or daughter has the best chance of success in the coming weeks and months.

You may be aware that the Secretary of State has announced changes to the rules about early entry this week.  While this has encouraged us to think carefully about whether entering students for the GCSE Mathematics examination in November is right we remain committed to ensuring every student has the best chance of success for him or her.  We have decided that your son or daughter will be entered for the GCSE Maths exam taking place in November.  In order to support him or her in preparing for this challenge we have a range of different things on offer which include:

Saturday School - We will be running special sessions on a Saturday morning from 9-11am.  Some of these will cater for students looking to improve to C grades and above, while others will focus specifically on A*A grades.

Peer Mentoring - We have invited certain students to come into school at 8.00am Tuesday to Thursday each week to receive guidance and mentoring from Year 12 A level Maths Students.  These sessions have proved both popular and very effective in the past and the students benefit from close 1:1 help from students studying a higher level of Maths. 
You can also gather more information about revision and the examination by visiting the following website and going to the Key Stage 4 section:  www.mathstallis.weebly.com 

After this examination all Year 11 students will continue to study maths. We will explain then whether this will continue to be GCSE Maths or another maths course at a higher level.

Thank you for your continued support.
Yours sincerely 
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Carolyn Roberts

Head
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